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February 4, 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

We are excited to announce that South Amboy Elementary School will be hosting a series of competitions for 

our students through i-Ready. Our first event is the i-Ready Math "Race to 100 Lessons".  This is a class versus 

class event for each grade level. For this event classes in each grade level will compete with one another.  We 

chose 100 lessons to coincide with the 100th day of school using race cars to show their progress since it is the 

month of the Daytona 500.  We have set up our "race track" on the wall on the stage in the cafeteria.  Each 

day the cars will move to represent the number of lessons passed.  First class to 100 lessons in each grade 

level will win the reward. 

 

For parents that are not familiar with the program, i-Ready is an online program used with the math program 

that will help us determine your child’s needs, personalize his or her learning, and monitor progress 

throughout the school year. i-Ready allows us to meet your child exactly where he or she is and provides data 

for us to increase your child’s learning gains. i-Ready Instruction provides students with lessons based on their 

individual skill level and needs, so your child can learn at a pace that is just right for him or her. These lessons 

are fun and interactive, with games and characters to keep your child engaged as they learn. 

 

To deepen your child’s learning through i-Ready we encourage you to do the following: 

● Discuss your child’s progress on their i-Ready lessons 

● Celebrate your child’s learning and growth. 

● Encourage them to use i-Ready at home. 

○ They will need access to a computer and the internet. 

○ Students will log-in to Clever using the following address: http://clever.com/in/southamboy 

 

As always, thank you for your continued support and for being a partner in your child’s learning!  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Sean Dunphy 

South Amboy Elementary School Principal 


